Emery A. Wilson Academic Enrichment Program

Dear Emery A. Wilson Program Committee,

Thank you for your support of the physician workforce research project entitled "Retaining Future Physicians for the Commonwealth". With the grant, I was able to cover mileage for presenting the project.

The enrichment grant supported a project that was able to yield several presentations and publications. Listed below are some of the finished works:

Presentations

- Retaining Future Physicians in the Commonwealth: Current Residents' Intent to Practice in Kentucky. Munday, GS., Morgenstein, A., Wilson, E., Elam, C., Whilter, E. Poster Presentation. April 2011. 6th Annual CCTS Spring Conference Appalachian Health Summit: Focus on Obesity. Lexington, KY
- Retaining Physicians for the Commonwealth: UKCOM Students' Practice Plans. Munday, GS. Oral Presentation. March 2011. UKCOM Alumni Association Biannual Board Meeting. Lexington, KY.
- Retaining Future Physicians in the Commonwealth: A Study of Medical Students'
 Plans to Practice in Kentucky. Munday, GS., Morgenstein, A., Wilson, E., Elam, C.
 Poster Presentation. February 2011. AOA Honor Society Groves Memorial Student
 Research Day. Lexington, KY

Publications

- Retaining Future Physicians in the Commonwealth: Current Residents' Intent to Practice in Kentucky. Munday, GS., Morgenstein, A., Wilson, EA., Whitler, ET., and Elam, C. JKMA. Publication Date Pending.
- Future Physicians for the Commonwealth: A Study of Medical Students' Plans to Practice in Kentucky. Munday, GS., Morgenstein, A., Wilson, EA., Whitler, ET., and Elam, C. JKMA. Publication Date Pending.

This project has much interest from the Commonwealth's administrative and legislative healthcare workers. If the opportunity presents itself, this research project and its data will be presented this fall to the KMA legislative body.

Thank you once again for your financial support of this vital physician workforce research. It is greatly appreciated!

Sincerely,

G. Swope Munday UKCOM co2011